i . FE 770! 5

33 JHN 1};_ .
y ' 05/31/93

[T 1 ‘
State of Idaho 33000 e 2
Secretary of States Office e
Corporate Filing
Statehouse Mail, Statehouse
Boise, Idaho 83702

Dear Sirs,

This letter is regarding a corporation named Maranantha
House Incorporated. 1 was recently contacted by a bill
collector of theirs and when I asked why they were bothering
me I was surprised to find out that they had contacted your
office and that 1 was listed as a board member of this
corporation.

I was never recruited or asked to be a board member and
my sole involvement with this corporation was as a part time
volunteer for a short time. After calling your office, it
is my understanding that new board members for private non-
profit corporations must be nominated or voted in by the
previous board. Not only did this never occur to my
knowledge but I was never approached in any way and find it
appalling that someone can list people as members without
some sort of verification. It is also my understanding that
board members are responsible for the financial liabilities
incurred by the corporation and may be held legally
accountable for any debts incurred. 1 hope my understanding
in this situation is accurate.

Additionally, I am concerned that there has undoubtedly
not been an existing board for this corporation in some
time.

Needless to say, I want my name removed from your
tisting as soon as possible and also would appreciate
verification when this has been done. I am not clear as to
what your offices role may be in investigating this matter
but would appreciate notification that my concerns have been
acknowledged.

I also plan to send a copy of this letter to the
current Executive Director of this corporation, and ask that
it be forwarded to any existing legitimate board members.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kevin Peterson
P.O. Box 293

Caldwell, Idaho 83808
(208) 375-511717

cc. Ms. Nancy Phelps
cc. Mrs. Loisg Smyser/Secretary
KP/593/8H
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